

City of Buffalo

NEW YORK

See 1 0 / 5

GUS FRANCZYKO

Department of Parks
STANLEY M. MAKOWSKI
MAYOR

December 6, 1976

Mr. J. O. Preston
Director
Division of Lands and Forests
N.Y.S. Dept. of Environmental Conservation
50 Wolf Road
Albany, New York 12233

Dear Mr. Preston:

In reference to Mayor Stanley M. Makowski's letter of November 17, 1976, we are most willing to receive the "Moon Tree" Sycamore seedling to be planted next Spring at a suitable site on City property.

Please advise us as to what steps should be taken to procure this tree.

Once again, we appreciate your selection of Buffalo as the future home of this historic tree.

Sincerely,

Gus Franczyk

Commissioner of Parks

Two (+ rangy/k

GF/bac

cc: Edwin S. Drabek City Forester 511 City Hall

JOP REGIONAL NEW THU.